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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Addition of the Copyright holder relationship – Amendments to 
RDA 21.6.1.1 and Appendix I 
 
 
CILIP thanks ACOC for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposal. 
 
CILIP suggests that RDA might be improved if Copyright was treated as an 
entity related to the Expression and Manifestation entities, with the Copyright 
holder relationship being between Copyright and Person, Family, and 
Corporate Body. 
 


